
Market Notice 
 

May 24, 2004 
 

Preparatory Rerun Schedule and Rerun on hold status 
 
ISO SC Settlements Contacts: 
 
The ISO will not resume the Preparatory Rerun today, May 24th, 2004, as 
specified in its May 19th Status Report to FERC.  The reason for this delay is due 
to internal system issues, which we are working to resolve.   
 
We will notify participants when the rerun will resume.  
 
For any questions, please contact your Account Manager. 
 

Client Relations Communications.0725 
CRCommunications@caiso.com 

 


